
From:
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: ID for voting
Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 2:03:36 PM

Please retain the need to produce ID when voting.  This should not be a problem to most unless
you have something to hide, and will prevent some people from voting twice.  Thank you.

Dawn Harmer
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